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Here are PerformCare’s comments on proposed RTF Regulations.
 
PerformCare’s comments on Proposed RTF Regulations: RTFs may not be able to meet the staffing
requirements for MHP, MHW & RN per proposed RTF Regulations as RTFs report difficultly in hiring
sufficient MHP, MHW, RN to meet current staffing ratios. 
 
 
Jack Pizzoli, MSW, LCSW, QCSW, BCD.
Director of Clinical Services, PerformCARE Clinical Dept
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P: 1-888-700-7370 | F: 1-888-296-4002
E: jpizzoli@performcare.org
 
Happy Festivus for the Rest of Us
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